

Republic of the Philippines **DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION**

Zamboanga Peninsula, Region IX Schools Division of Zamboanga del Norte Dipolog City 7100



Division Memorandum

To: Public Schools District Supervisors

Public Elementary and Secondary School Principals or School Heads

District GSP Field Advisers

Secondary Schools GSP Coordinator

Troop Leaders

Elementary and Secondary School Teachers

From: Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

Subject: Compliance to Regional Memorandum No. 134, s. 2018, re: Implementation of

BSP and **GSP** Activities

Date: September 5, 2018

1. Enclosed is the Regional Memorandum No. 134, s. 2018, re: Implementation of BSP and GSP Activities. In view of this, all concerned are enjoined to adhere the activities and or policies as stipulated.

2. Report on the conduct of the GSP related activities shall be submitted to this office on or before September 13, 2018 for consolidation.

3. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum to all concerned is desired.

PEDRO MELCHOR M. NATIVIDAD, CSEE

Schools Division Superintendent



Republic of the Philippines Department of Education Region Office IX, Zamboanga Peninsula Airport Road, Tiguma, Pagadian City Pagadian City Telefax: (062) 215-3747



REGIONAL MEMORANDUM No. _/24, s. 2018

TO:

Schools Division Superintendents

Supervisors Principals

Division and Schools GSP Coordinators GSP Council Executives and Presidents

All Other Concerned

This Region

196424 FUX

FROM:

DR. ISABELITA M. BORRES, CESO III

Regional Director

SUBTECT:

IMPLEMENTATION OF BSP and GSP ACTIVITIES

Date:

August 2, 2018

This is to inform you that DepEd Regional Office has lined-up BSP and GSP activities for this school year 2018-2019. Please be advised for the implementation and submission of reports on the following activities:

 Conduct of Orientation on BSP and GSP membership and other activities through LAC session. Submission of reports shall be on or before September 15, 2018.

2. Each grade level shall form at least 2 troops (5 patrol each troop). For small schools with lone section per level shall form at least 2 patrols. Newly hired teachers shall form at least 1 troop. Submission of reports shall be on or before September 28, 2018.

Teachers with more troops shall be given an award on October 5, 2018.

Principals, Division and Schools BSP and GSP Coordinators are advised to motivate teachers and students/pupils for a 100% membership registration. Schools with more registrations in terms of enrollment percentage shall receive an award.

For queries, you may contact ROWENA B. BALSAMO - LRMDS Manager/Regional GSP Coordinator @ CP #s 09088694577 or 09955062483. You may email your report to design weng observed com or rowena.balsamo@deped.gov.ph

Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.